Shutesbury Broadband Committee

Communications Subcommittee Meeting
Thursday, 3/19/15.

6:30-8:30 PM

Shutesbury Town Hall

AGENDA
1. Take Attendence

Present: Committee members present were Gayle Huntress, Craig Martin, Steve
Schmidt, Ayres Hall

2. Craig Martin gave us an update about the Wired West meeting he had been to
regarding possible scenarios of the roles of Wired West and Massachusetts
Broadband Institute (MBI) in the design and build out of the fiber network.
Concerns the impact might have on Shutesbury as well as on the other two parties
were also considered. All subscribing towns must wait to see how things come
together.

3. The meeting next reviewed, and changed as appropriate, printed materials to
be distributed at the upcoming Shutesbury town-wide information sessions on
Thursday 3/26 from 7-9 PM, and Saturday 3/28 from 9-11 AM at the Elementary
School.

4. The slides that will be shown at the town-wide information sessions were
shown, reviewed, and changed as appropriate. Craig will provide a slide or two,
and prepare a few points for presenting the slides, regarding use / need of the

internet by seniors.

5. The logistics of providing, at the information sessions, five stations where
residents and property owners can register for the fiber network were reviewed.

6. Also the logistics of providing materials for people to register to vote.

Adjourn



